
NOTICE OF CDSSD RATE HEARING 
 

The Town Board of Silver Creek, Castle Danger Subordinate Service District, has re-
scheduled the Annual Rate Hearing for Tuesday, March 21, 2017, at 7:00 p.m.  The hearing 
will be held at the Silver Creek Town Hall, 1891 Town Road, Two Harbors, MN 55616 for 
the purpose of conducting an annual rate hearing for the Castle Danger Subordinate 
Service District.   
 
 

      Wendy Langanki, Clerk 

      Town of Silver Creek 

      03/10/2017 


